
SAINT PAUL CATHOLIC CHURCH 

In a Pastoral Region with Saint Augustine (Jamestown) and Saint Brigid (Xenia) 
308 Phillips Street, Yellow Springs, Ohio 45387 
Telephone: (937) 767-7450 Fax: (937) 767-7465 

Website: www.stpaulchurchyso.org Email: office@stpaulchurchyso.org

 
 

Mission Statement of Saint Paul Parish: As pastoral leaders and parishioners Vision Statement of Saint Paul Parish: “Recognizing that we are the Body  
of Saint Paul Church, it is our mission to provide worship and the celebration  Christ, we strive to become a viable, self-sustaining community of vibrant,                         
of the Sacraments, preaching of the Word; education and enrichment, outreach       thriving Catholic Christians. We do this by: Identifying, forming, and  
and service; and stewardship of time, talent and treasure. It follows that our       supporting individuals and their gifts for the ministry of Christ; Forming and   
vision is to be “Christ” to one another.                   educating believers in Christ; Fostering our Christian family and community  
    spirit for one another through worship and service.”  
                 
Saint Paul Mass Schedule:     Regional Mass Schedule: 
Sunday..................................11:15am    Saint Augustine Sunday...........................................10:45am 
Wednesday.............................6:00pm      Tuesday...........................................6:00pm 
2nd & 4th Fridays.....................8:15am    Saint Brigid Saturday..........................................4:30pm  
Holy Days....................Call the Office      Sunday...........................8:00am & 9:30am 
Church open for personal prayer:                    Monday (Communion Service)......7:30am 
Tuesday – Thursday 9:00am -12:00pm (noon)                      Wednesday (summer) 7:30am (school year) 8:30am 

         Thursday..........................................7:30am 
Baptisms, Weddings and Funerals: Call the Pastor or Office    1st, 3rd & 5th Fridays.........................7:30am 
Sacrament of Reconciliation: 2nd Saturday of the month 10:00 - 10:30am.  Also at Saint Brigid Parish each Saturday, 3:30 - 4:00pm; 
or call Fr. Krumm at (937) 409-9355 for an appointment.  
RCIA is for anyone who would like to learn more about the Catholic Faith. Call the Pastor for more information. 
Parish School of Religion (PSR): Pre-k to High School meets on Sundays 9:45 – 11:00am, September – May with families. Call the 
PSR Office (ext. 12) for more information. 
Parish Office Hours: Tuesday – Thursday: 9:00am – 12:00pm 
Bulletin: deadline is Monday at noon – email items to: office@stpaulchurchyso.org. Please send any administrative inquiries or 
Mass intentions to the Parish Administrative Office at office@stpaulchurchyso.org, or call 767-7450 ext. 10. 

 

Pastoral Staff 
Rev. John Krumm - Pastor: (937) 409-9355 (cell); jetk76@ameritech.net  
Rev. Mr. Paul Richardson –Senior Status Deacon  
Bradley Wilson – Business Manager: 767-7450 ext. 33; finance@stpaulchurchyso.org   
Sherry Malloy – Coordinator of Religious Education, Youth Ministry & Safe Environment: 767-7450, ext. 12; cre@stpaulchurchyso.org     
Anne Shoup – Music Director: 767-7450, ext. 10; office@stpaulchurhcyso.org; annemshoup@gmail.org  
Mark Breza – Maintenance: 767-7450, ext. 10; office@stpaulchurchyso.org   
St. Brigid Conference of St. Vincent de Paul Society (for emergency needs): 372-3193, ext. 12 
 
Parish Pastoral Council     Commissions and Representatives 
Dan Marion, President  901-4520    Buildings & Grounds: Mike Breza 931-5015 
Kathy Sanders, Vice President 272-0413    Cemetery Board:  Ken Struewing 767-1388 
Patty Alexander   767-1844    Education:  open position 
Member at large, open position     Finance Commission: open position 
Member at large, open position     Parish Life & Outreach: open position 
Member at large, open position     Liturgy:   Sherylee Swartz 325-1868 

Elevator:  The elevator for handicapped access to church is located at the rear of the church building.  Restrooms are only available in the Undercroft through the 
ground level double doors at the front of the church. 
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FROM THE PASTOR: 

 
 HAPPY EASTER SEASON! 
Thanks to all who were able  
to join with us at Easter time! 

May this Easter Season continue to bring all new life! 
 

With his grace, may we always follow well in his steps and be 
welcoming to all in our journey of faith together with the Lord! 

 
 
CATHOLIC RELIEF SERVICES ANNUAL DONATION 
OPPORTUNITY NEXT WEEKEND 
For next weekend there is an envelope to make donations 
towards the work of Catholic Relief Services throughout the 
world.  Try to be as generous as you are able.  And just put the 
envelope in the regular collection basket next weekend.  If you 
do not get envelopes yet or misplaced that one, just put it in an 
extra envelope and mark it as such. 
 
KEEP OUR 1ST COMMUNICANTS IN YOUR PRAYERS:  
Keep our First Communicants in your prayers as they make 
final preparations for their upcoming celebration of Eucharist 
for the 1st time on Sunday, May 14.  What a great celebration 
of life in their journey of faith.  
 
WELCOME TO OUR NEWEST MEMBERS!  
A special Welcome to all those in our Pastoral Region who 
entered the Church, or shared one of our special Sacraments, 
at our Regional Easter Vigil!  Our newest full members of the 
Church are: Garth Degler, Aiden Logel, Georgia Logel, Walker 
Logel and Stephanie Logel, Daniel Gillaugh, Jennifer Meyer, 
and Ryan Chamberlin.  May you always feel at home with us 
and continue to grow in faith and love and sharing of your gifts 
with us, as we all seek to follow the Lord together and share 
our gifts with all of God’s people. 
 

Next week, our parish will take up the Catholic Relief 
Services Collection (CRSC). Funds from this collection help 
provide food to the hungry, support to displaced refugees, and 
Christ’s love and respect to all people here at home and 
abroad. Next week, please give generously to the CRSC and 
help Jesus in disguise. Learn more about the collection at 
www.usccb.org/catholic-relief. Also see Fr. Krumm’s comment 
above and the letter insert from Archbishop Dennis Schnurr. 
 

The Archdiocese of Cincinnati wishes to thank the parishioners 
of all its parishes for their donations to the Retirement Fund for 
Religious - $600,000! Our Archdiocese consistently ranks third 
in contributions to the fund even though it isn’t even third is 
size. Thank you for your generosity! 

 
 

Readings This Week 
Second Sunday of Easter, Sunday of Divine Mercy                

Cycle A # 903 
Acts of the Apostles 2:42-47   1 Peter 1:3-9 

John 20:19-31 
 
 

The Generous Offerings for April 16, 2017: 
Easter Sunday                              $ 4345.10 
Good Friday Collection for the Holy Land                   $  652.00 
 
 
 

Scheduled Mass Intentions for April 23 - 30, 2017 
Sunday, April 23rd, Second Sunday of Easter, Sunday of Divine Mercy  
   11:15am The Parishioners of St. Paul Parish  
Wednesday, April 26th      
   6:00pm  William Bussey (The Kilgores)  
Friday, April 28th   
   8:15am  Rev. Stephen Margenin (Don Benko)  
Sunday, April 30th, Third Sunday of Easter  
    11:15am Jack Alexander (Dutch & Alma Dannaker) 
  Michael Joseph Scully (Len & Shelia Suwalski)   
Please contact the Office about scheduling a Mass for a specific intention such 
as a birthday, wedding anniversary, or remembering someone who has died. 
 

If you participated in Operation Rice Bowl, please 
place your alms in the regular collection the next two 

weeks in a plain envelop marked “Rice Bowl”. You 
may want to tally up what you have collected in your 
alms box and write a check to St. Paul’s with “Rice 

Bowl” in the memo line. Thank you. 

 
The Little White Books: Six-minute 
reflections on the Resurrection narrative 
of Mark Easter devotional books are 
available in the Vestibule and at the back of 
the church on the window sills. 
 
Do you like to do yard work? We are looking for volunteers 
who can help with mowing the grass and keeping the weeds 
under control around the church building and the POB. If you 
can help, even once a month, please contact Mark through the 
Parish Admin Office at either 767-7450 ext. 10 or 
office@stpaulchurchyso.org.  
 
Freebie!! We have multiple copies of the book Jesus Shock by 
Peter Kreeft available in the vestibule. This was a book Josh 
Danis ordered from Dynamic Catholic for the parish a few 
years ago that was never distributed except to the graduating 
seniors last year. Please take a copy home to read. 
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Liturgical Ministers for: 
April 23, 2017 11:15am: 
Lectors: Kathy Sanders/Tami Whalen 
Altar Servers: John Jenkins/Bill McCarthy/ 
 Eucharistic Ministers: K Reynolds/K Sanders/S Suwalski/ 
T Whalen/J Alexander/P Alexander (choir & pew bound) 
Ushers: Bob & Mary Furlong 
 

April 30, 2017 11:15am: 
Lectors: Tami Whalen/Jim Alexander 
Altar Servers: John Jenkins/Bill McCarthy/ 
Eucharistic Ministers: K Sanders/S Suwalski/T Whalen/  
J Alexander/P Alexander/S Blanton (choir & pew bound) 
Ushers: Richard Whalen/Jeff Inslee 
 

May 7, 2017 11:15am: 
Lectors: Jim Alexander/Suzann Blanton 
Altar Servers: Bill McCarthy/John Jenkins/ 
Eucharistic Ministers: S Suwalski/T Whalen/J Alexander/  
P Alexander; S Blanton; V Hoomes (choir & pew bound) 
Ushers: Chuck & Diana Pry 
 

May 14, 2017 11:15am First Communion: 
Lectors: Suzann Blanton/Maggie Heston 
Altar Servers: John Jenkins/Bill McCarthy/Maria Alvarez 
Eucharistic Ministers: T Whalen/J Alexander/P Alexander/ 
S Blanton/C Ditmer/V Hoomes (choir & pew bound) 
Ushers: Bob & Mary Fairman 
 

Thank you for volunteering this gift of service! 

Please email the Office at office@stpaulchurchyso.org with 
dates you are available to serve as Sacristan, Lector, Eucharistic 
Minister, Altar Server, or Usher.  Thank you to those of you who 
have emailed. Many of our Youth are in need of community service 
hours for graduation requirements. Consider volunteering to be a 
Lector, Usher, Lay Eucharistic Minister or even an Alter Server again 
for one Sunday a month. See a Sacristan after Mass, talk with Kathy 
Sanders or contact the Office. 
 

Please Remember in your Prayers: 
All our shut-ins and nursing home residents; all vocations, especially 
those of Fr. Joseph Goetz, Fr. Anthony Geraci, Fr. John Krumm, Dn. 
Paul Richardson, Seminarian Jedidiah Tritle, and Seminarian 
Michael Grady; Lynn Bayes; Annette Campbell; Don; David & 
Lauretta Donley; DuWayne; Greg Groeber; Michaela Jones; Sally 
Popejoy; Ron; Julia; D.H.; the Benko Family; William Brandt; Theresa 
Greene; Kay Sizemore; Janene Edinger; the family of Stephen Titus; 
the family of Julia Staigers; the family of Michael Tobias; Active Duty 
U.S. Military and their families; and all in need of special prayers and 
healing. 
 

Please include in your prayers the children who are on their 
Sacramental Journey to First Eucharist.  
 
 

All prayer requests will be published for 4 weeks unless otherwise 
noted upon original request. 
 

 
 

This Week 
Adult Faith Formation: 10:00am on Sundays in the Undercroft. 
Want to learn more about our faith this Easter Season? Join fellow 
parishioners Sundays here at St. Paul’s Church as Word on Fire 
presents the multimedia CATHOLICISM. Stop by any week or call 
Tami Whalen (937) 470-5333 (evenings) for more information. 
 

Monday: Rosary Please join us usual time of 7:00pm on Monday 
evening. All are welcome! 
 

Wednesday:  Mass, 6:00pm; Carmelite Prayer & Spirituality 
group after Mass. Please join us on April 26th. 
 

Friday: Mass, 8:15am. 
Next Month 

Coffee Hour: Fellowship after the 11:15am Mass on May 7, 2017. 
Come join us!  
 

Friends Care: The monthly Catholic led Ecumenical Worship 
Service is on May 7, 2017 at 2:00pm. Volunteers are always 
welcome, and needed to help the residents with song books and the 
singing, as well as a leader. This is Corporal and Spiritual work of 
Mercy. See Patty at Fellowship if you would like to help! 
 

Parish Pastoral Council: PPC meets on Wednesday, May 10, 
2017 after the 6:00pm Mass. Please contact Dan Marion if you would 
like to be on the agenda. 
 

St. Brigid School’s 8th Grade Musical: Thursday, May 11, 2017 at 
7:00pm. Come see ALADDIN! Support the kids and our own Music 
Director, Ms. Anne! 
 

Reconciliation: Reconciliation is now available on a trial basis 
once a month at St. Paul’s on the second Saturday. Come join us on 
Saturday, May 13, 2017 at 10:00am in the Undercroft.  

 

COMING UP IN MAY 
May Crowning – May 7th 
First Communion – May 14th 
HS Graduation Breakfast Fellowship – May 21st 
Please contact the PSR Office is you have a graduating HS Senior 
this year or if you would like to help with this fellowship. 
 

 

In the Undercroft we have regular, ongoing collection points in the 
cupboards for: Eye glasses for the Lions; magazines for the 
Hospital; hygiene and paper products for the Interfaith 
Hospitality Network (IHN) for the homeless in Greene County; 
and the Food Pantry. We accept non-perishable items such as 
canned goods, boxed food, laundry and hygiene products. These are 
often distributed from St. Paul’s before we can deliver them to the 
Community Food Bank at the Methodist Church. Thank you for the 
love and generosity you regularly show in this was to your 
neighbors. This is a Corporal Work of Mercy. 
 
Reporting Financial Misconduct – In a spirit of good stewardship, the Archdiocese of 
Cincinnati has instituted a financial misconduct hotline to allow employees, volunteers, 
vendors and other interested parties to report what they believe to be financial 
misconduct at any level – parish, deanery or Archdiocese. As an additional safeguard, 
the hotline is administered by an independent third-party company, EthicsPoint. You 
may report a concern on this hotline either by calling on of EthicsPoint’s trained 
specialists at 1 (888) 389-0381 or by visiting the website www.ethicspoint.com. There 
is also a link on the Archdiocesan website www.catholiccincinnati.org under Ministries 
and Offices > Finance Office > “To Report Financial Misconduct.” (on menu on left-
hand side of page) > “File a Report (at top of page). 
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PSR, Youth Ministry, and Safe Environment 
 

PSR Schedule for April and May 2017: 
All Classes START at 9:45 and go to 11:00am 

April: Unit 7 Kingdom of God 
23rd: Group Lesson with families at Parish; Miss Vickie’s 
class in regular classroom 
30th: Unit 7 at home; Miss Vickie’s class, 2nd grade Chap 6 in 
EUCHARIST book at Parish 

May  
7th: Group Lesson with families at Parish; Miss Vickie’s 
class in regular classroom; 2nd grade Chap 7 in EUCHARIST 
book in regular classroom; May Crowning  
13th: First Communion practice 
14th: First Communion at 11:15am Mass and End of Year 
Fellowship in Undercroft after Mass 
21st: HS Senior Graduation Breakfast Fellowship in the 
Undercroft after 11:15am Mass 
   
VIRTUS BULLETINS Please read your training bulletins.  If 
you get too far behind, the system will inactivate you. More 
than THREE is considered way behind. It’s easy to forget so 
this is your reminder. If you have been away from the parish 
for a while and got behind, you were deactivated. Please 
contact the PSR Office if you will once again be volunteering 
with PSR, Youth Ministry or vulnerable people. 
 
Looking for adults interested in helping with Youth 
Ministry. There are many events sponsored by the 
Archdiocese coming up for both Junior and Senior High Youth. 
There is ice cream to be eaten, songs to be sung and young 
people who need ADULTS to help them become Catholic 
disciples of Jesus Christ. PRAY ABOUT IT, and then contact 
the PSR & Youth Ministry Office. 
 
We Celebrate 
This week the young people of the parish who are preparing 
for Eucharist reflected on Jesus’ presence with us in the 
Eucharist. Through our sharing the one bread and one cup we 
are made one with Jesus and one with his Body, the Church. 
How are we as a parish living as peacemakers to show that 
Jesus is with us? 
 
Attention Graduating High School 
Seniors!!! 
If you or a family member are graduating from High School this 
May, please let the PSR Office know ASAP. We are planning 
to have the Graduation Breakfast Fellowship after the 
11:15am Mass on May 21, 2017. We want to have enough 
bacon on hand! Please contact Mrs. Malloy at either 
cre@stpaulchurchyso.org or 767-7450 ext. 
12. 

If you would like to help with this fellowship, or with the annual 
ecumenical Pancake Breakfast for the Village of Yellow Springs 
High School on Graduation morning, Thursday, May 25th, please 
contact the PSR Office. 
 

MIDWEST AMP FEST 2017 

FEARLESS 
In speech, in conduct, in love, in faith & in purity 

1 Timothy 4:12 

June 24, 2017 
Transfiguration Center for Spiritual Renewal 
3505 Calumet Rd. Ludlow Falls, Ohio 45339 

MIDWEST AMP FEST is a one day event is for 7th – 12th grade 
Catholic youth offering the opportunity for a fun and faith-
filled day with activities, speakers, Mass, Adoration and a 
concert at the beautiful Transfiguration Center for Spiritual 
renewal near West Milton, Ohio. The theme this year is 
“FEARLESS” and the goal is to awaken the hearts of young 
people to the joy Christ brings to their life. 
Registration is now open: $25 (-May 1st ) $30 (May 2nd -June 24th ) 
We want to take a group from here at St. Paul’s !!! 
 

Saint Anselm, Fidelis of Sigmaringen, Priest and Martyr...  
Saint Mark, Evangelist, pray for us... 
Saint Peter Chanel, Priest and Martyr, pray for us... 
Saint Louis Grignon de Montfort, Priest, pray for us... 
Saint Catherine of Siena, Virgin and Doctor of the Church, pray for us... 
 

Happy Easter! 
 

Peace be with you, 
Sherry Malloy 
CRE, Youth Minister and Safe Environment Coordinator 
cre@stpaulchurchyso.org 767-7450 extension 12 
_______________________________________________ 

St. Paul Annual Picnic 
If you would like to be on the Annual Picnic 

Committee, please contact a member of Parish 
Council (see front of bulletin) or the Admin Office 

 

In the Region, Around the Deanery and Throughout 
the Archdiocese of Cincinnati 

 

DCWC’s Annual Spring Luncheon: Ladies, please join us at the 
Dayton Catholic Women’s Club Annual Spring Luncheon, May 6, 
2017 at the Walnut Grove Country Club, 5050 Linden Ave.  Social 
Hour begins at 11:00am followed by the $30.00 ($5.00 tax 
deductible) lunch, scholarship presentation, and installation of 
Officers. Reservation and payment deadline is April 26, 2017. For 
further information, please contact Mary Rogers @ (937) 429-9538. 
See you there! 
 

Hesburgh Lecture: Friday, April 28th, 7:00pm Father Collins Hall, 
St. Teresa Parish, 1827 N. Limestone St., Springfield. The Notre 
Dame Club of Springfield and St. Teresa Parish invite all to a free 
lecture “Science v. Religion: The Compatibility and Complementary 
Flourishing of Catholicism and the Natural Sciences” by Notre Dame 
Professor of History, Brad S. Gregory. Refreshments will follow. 
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Catholic Central School’s 24th Annual Emerald Evening 
“Portraits of Excellence”: April 29th, 2017, Jason Collier 

Gymnasium, Catholic Central High School, 1200 E. High St., 
Springfield, Ohio.  

Catholic Central School presents 
The John & Ann Field 2017 “Lucky Green” Raffle 

GRAND PRIZE $50,000 CASH 
2nd prize - $5,000; 3rd & 4th prizes - $2,500 each 

Only 1,550 tickets available $100 each 
To be awarded Saturday, April 29, 2017 at the 24th Annual Emerald 
Evening Gala. Send in your ticket request by the end of business day 

Friday, March 31, 2017 to be entered in an early drawing for $250! 
Two lucky winners will be drawn on Monday, April 3, 2017. Winners if 
the $250 prize are still eligible for the April 29 drawing. For additional 
information, and to purchase tickets, please contact Liz Maloney 

Martin ’01 email lmartin@ccirish.org phone (937) 328-7427 ext. 111, 
or visit our website www.ccirish.org. Winner need not be present to 

win. See website for a complete list of rules and regulations. * 
Winner receives half the proceeds if fewer than 1,550 tickets are 

sold.  
LAST WEEK TO GET IN ON THIS! 

 

Carroll High School and the Carrolleer Band Boosters invite you 
to PURSE BINGO on Saturday, April 29, 2017! You could win one 
of 71 purses from designer like Coach, Michael Kors, Kate Spade, 
Calvin Klein, and more through games of bingo or as a raffle prize! 
Tickets are $30 and include entry for each bingo game and lunch! 
Register online at www.carrollhs.org/2017PurseBingo ! 
 

Please keep the men who will be 
ordained into the Permanent or 
Transitional Diaconate (April 29, 2017), 
and the Priesthood (May 20, 2017) in your 
prayers. 
 

Come! Enjoy a Relaxing Afternoon 
The St. Bernard Choirs – Adult Choir, Guitar Choir, young 
Adult Choir, and Youth Choir – along with instrumentalists, will 
be providing a free concert on Sunday, April 30th at 3:00pm 
in St. Bernard Church 910 Lagonda Ave., Springfield 45503. 
We would love to have you attend and join us in lifting our 
voices in praise and thanks to God! A free-will offering will be 
taken up to support our youth attending Music Ministry Alive.  
 
 

St. Brigid School’s 8th Grade Musical 

Aladdin!! 
Thursday, May 11, 2017 7:00pm at the  

CSU Paul Robeson Auditorium 
 

 
 

CAKES, PIES, COOKIES AND THE LITTLE SISTERS OF 
THE POOR: Sr. Mary Imelda bakes for weeks leading up to 
the Little Sisters of the Poor Annual Bake Sale on Mother’s 
Day weekend. What better way to show your appreciation for 
your mother or grandmother than through goodies! The Bake 
Sale will run May 12th, 13th and 14th from 10:00am – 4:00pm 
daily at St. Paul’s Home for the Aged, 476 Riddle Road, 
45220 Clifton. 
 
We’re all invited!! 100th Anniversary of Our Lady of Fatima 
Saturday, May 13, 2017 8:30am to 4:00pm, Our Lady of the Holy 
spirit Center 5440 Moeller Ave, Cincinnati, Oh 45212. Please 
come and enjoy this once in a lifetime event. If you have any 
questions, please contact Keith Walker at (513) 504-8755 or Our 
Lady of the Holy Spirit center at (513) 351-9800 
 
Catholic Central’s Mother’s Day Brunch & 
Bingo: Join us for Catholic Central’s Mother’s 
Day Brunch & Bingo on Saturday, May 13, 
2017 at 10:00am at 1200 East High Street in the 
Jason Collier Gymnasium. Enjoy a delicious 
brunch & 20 games of Bingo. Prizes awarded - 
beautiful new bags from THIRTY-ONE. 
Admission: $20.00 pre-sale and $25.00 at the 
door, includes brunch & a sheet of 3 bingo 
cards for all 20 games. Tickets may be 
purchased at Catholic Central HS Main Office 
(1200 East High Street, Springfield) or online 
via CCHS Booster FB event. For more 
information contact boosters@ccirish.org  
 
  

Healing Mass: May 23rd, 2017, 6:30pm at Immaculate 
Conception 2300S. Smithville Road, Dayton, Ohio 45420 
(937) 252-9919 
 
 
 

ARE YOU CELEBRATING A SIFNIFICANT WEDDING 
ANNIVERSARY IN 2017? Married couples celebrating a significant 
wedding anniversary (25, 40, 50, 60, 65, 70, 75) in 2017 are invited 
to request a congratulatory certificate from Archbishop Dennis M. 
Schnurr. These certificates will be distributed here at St. Paul’s in 
July,  2017 at one of the 11:15am Masses. Please visit the Office for 
Marriage & Family Life at www.catholiccincinnati.org or call (513) 
421-3131 ext. 2653 before June 23rd  to request your certificate. 
 
GOLDEN ANNIVERSARY MASS 2017 -  Married couples 
celebrating their 50th wedding anniversary in 2017 are invited to 
attend one of the following Golden Anniversary Masses: 
Dayton – August 12, 2017 at 4:30pm at Our Lady of the 
Immaculate conception, Dayton.  Archbishop Schnurr, celebrant. 
Please visit the Office for Marriqage & Famiily Life at 
www.catholiccincinnati.org or call (513) 421-3131 ext. 2653 before 
June 23rd to register. 




